
 

999 E Street NW, Suite 400 | Washington, DC 20004 | www.NABIP.org 
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                             Press Contact: 
November 6, 2024                                                      Kelly Loussedes, SVP of Public Relations 

202.595.3074 or kloussedes@nabip.org 
 

NABIP Congratulates President-Elect Donald J. Trump 
 

Washington, D.C. – Jessica Brooks-Woods, CEO of the National Association of Benefits and Insurance 
Professionals (NABIP), which represents more than 100,000 licensed health insurance agents, brokers, 
consultants and benefits professionals nationwide, today issued the following statement: 
 
“NABIP congratulates President-Elect Donald J. Trump on his election as the 47th President of the United 
States. We welcome his dedication to addressing the challenges within our healthcare system and expanding 
access to affordable, high-quality healthcare for all Americans. 
 
“NABIP remains committed to supporting reforms that protect and broaden healthcare access nationwide. 
Our top priorities include easing healthcare transitions for seniors by better aligning Medicare and COBRA, 
ensuring that Medicare agents receive fair treatment in the marketplace, and reducing administrative burdens 
on employers to help them provide quality health coverage efficiently. We are eager to collaborate with the 
Trump administration on these priorities, as well as on initiatives to lower prescription drug costs, expand 
affordable coverage options, enhance transparency around hospital and insurer pricing, and ensure Americans 
have access to trusted providers and health insurance professionals. 
 
“NABIP reiterates its commitment to supporting agents, brokers, and the communities they serve through our 
Healthcare Bill of Rights. Our mission is to ensure that every American has access to quality, affordable 
healthcare guided by professionals who prioritize patient advocacy and equitable healthcare solutions. 
 
“We look forward to working closely with President-Elect Trump and his administration on these essential 
healthcare issues, fostering a healthcare environment that prioritizes accessible, affordable options for all 
Americans.” 

### 
 
NABIP is the preeminent organization for health insurance and employee benefits professionals, working diligently to 
ensure all Americans have access to high-quality, affordable healthcare and related benefits. NABIP represents and 
provides professional development opportunities for more than 100,000 licensed health insurance agents, brokers, 
general agents, consultants, and benefit professionals through more than 200 chapters across America. 
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